
 

 

March 1, 2023 

Marco Bigornia 

Allenati per l'Eccellenza 

 

Dear Marco, 

Thank you for submitting a Continuing Coach Education (CCE) Provider application to the International Coaching 

Federation (ICF). The ICF has reviewed the application for your program and is pleased to grant approval.  

Approved Program: European NLP Practitioner Program 

Approval Start Date: February 1, 2023 

Approval End Date: February 28, 2024 

We are pleased to inform you that the program has been approved for the following hours: 

 

 

 

*Resource Development includes training formerly called Personal Development, Business Development, or 

Other Skills and Tools. 
 

You can get the most out of your approval by staying in touch with the ICF in the following ways: 

• Distribute certificates to students per ICF Guidelines. 

• Add details to your program listing on the ICF Education Search Service. Please complete the following 

ESS Questionnaire 

• Use ICF CCE logos on your certificates and marketing materials. Logos are given to all programs that 

agree to the ICF CCE logo guidelines. 

• ICF Event Calendar: You now have the option to post this event to the ICF Event Calendar.  Use the 

Training Provider application (green box) on the right of this page. 

• For other opportunities to publicize your program through the ICF, please contact Toby Bishop at 

toby.bishop@coachingfederation.org.  
 

Congratulations on your program approval.  We thank you for your continued commitment to excellence in the 

coaching profession.   

Best wishes, 

Maria Lester 

Global CCE Manager 

ICF Coaching Education 

International Coaching Federation 

support@coachingfederation.org

 

Core Competencies 6 

Resource Development* 6 

http://coachingfederation.org/app/uploads/2021/01/CCE-Certificate-Guidelines-2021.pdf
https://coachingfederation.org/credentials-and-standards/find-education
https://form.jotform.com/51026471793961
https://coachingfederation.org/cce-logos
https://www.icf-events.org/event-calendar/
mailto:toby.bishop@coachingfederation.org

